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17 May 2023 

 

MEMORANDUM FOR RECORD   

 

FROM:  49 FSS/FSV 

 

SUBJECT:  Holloman AFB Dining Facility (DFAC) Closure 

 

1.  On 1 February 2023, the Holloman AFB DFAC closed to undergo facility renovations. The 

DFAC is projected to reopen on 31 January 2025.  

 

2.  For additional information, please visit our website: https://www.hollomanfss.com/dfac or 

contact MSgt David Peria, 49 FSS/FSV, at (575) 572-0886 or david_gerald.peria@us.af.mil.  

 

 

 

 

 MARIAH C. PEREZ, Capt, USAF  

 Sustainment Services Flight Commander  
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